From: Johnny Titsworth

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson. Heather, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: Kyle Adams

Subject: BOCI work plan Gissler A 30

Date: Friday, April 08, 2016 2:07:54 PM

Attachments: Gissler A 30 Work Plan.pdf

Mike/Heather/Shelly

Attached is the work plan for the Gissler A 30. This location is one of our more recent spills. In our
meeting on 3/31/16, we spoke about this being one of the test sites in our remediation’s with Aspen
Grow. Let me know if there if there are any questions or concerns. Thanks

Johnny Titsworth
HSE COORDINATOR

BURNETT OIL CO., INC.
P.O. Box 188

CR 220 North

Loco Hills, NM 88255
MOBILE: (432)-425-2891

EMAIL.: jtitsworth@burnettoil.com
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information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it
from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any
attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.
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